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April 7, 1348

Mrs. Charles Slosherg 
Gardine r-August a Chap te r 
73 Central St.
Gardiner, Maine

Dear Mrs. Slosherg:

We wish to acknowledge with deep appreciation the receipt of your re­
mittance in the sum of $238.75 which has been allocated as follows:

$175
50
13.75

Youth Aliyah
Jewish National Fund
Dues

We note with gratification that your Jewish National Fund and Youth -Miyah 
quotas have beenfulfilled and in addition, your Youth Aliyah quota has 
been oversubscribed by more than 50$.

The National Board joins me in warmest expressions of appreciation for 
your speedy end splendid contribution to our greatly expanded responsibilities 
for Youth Aliyah. You have set a wonderful pace for yourselves, and we shall 
be watching with keenest anticipation for your future achievements on behalf 
of allof our projects.

With cordiAl Hadassah greetings and reiterated thanks for your whole­
hearted understanding and support.

Sincerely yours,

Mrs. Arthur H. Ellis,
Fund-Raising Chairman
National Youth Aliyah Committee

HADASSAH: Miss Henrietta Szold, Founder; Mrs. Samuel W. Halprin, National President; Mrs. Albert P. Schoolman, Co-Chairman Youth 
Aliyah Management Committee, Jewish Agency for Palestine; Mrs. Siegfried Kramarsky, National Youth Aliyah Chairman; Mrs. Charles E. 
Wyzanski, Jr., Vice-Chairman; Mrs. Arthur H. Ellis, Fund-Raising Chairman; Mrs. Jack S. Gordon, Chairman Interfaith Cooperation
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April 6, 19^9

Mrs. Charles Slosberg
73 Central Street 
Gardiner, Maine

Dear Mrs. Slosberg:

This will acknowledge receipt of your checks in the sums of $50*00 on behalf 
of Youth Aliyah and $29.00 for your dues.

It is with deep pleasure that we note that you have now completed your Youth 
Aliyah commitment for I9L8-L9. Your achievement in reaching this goal so early 
is indicative of your understanding of the tremendous need for money to support 
this great unprecedented monthly immigration of from 1500 to 2000 children. A 
minimum of 15,000 children is expected to arrive in Israel this year. However, 
frem all indications this number will be far exceeded, and it is confidently 
expected that closer to 20,000 will find a haven this year. Israel is happy 
to welcome these youngsters and has the right to expect generous and wholehearted 
support from the rest of the world to assure the proper reception of these 
children who are coming home at last to security and loving concern for their 
welfare.

You are probably aware of the Youth Aliyah Housing Project, initiated at the 
November convention in Atlantic City. We hope that your chapter is as enthu­
siastic as other chapters throughout the country in being represented on a 
housing unit for Youth Aliyah in Israel. As you know, after all quotas are 
raised, this extra effort will make it possible to properly house the many new 
children expected within the movement, and at the same time, it will be possible 
to attach the name of your chapter to a specific housing unit in the country. 
Our publication HEADLINES in January and February carried the story in detail.

Even though your quota is completed, we are confident you will continue your 
efforts for Youth Aliyah in order to help ease the strain on our already over­
burdened project. Again our warmest thanks for your constant understanding 
and ceaseless cooperation.

Sincerely yours,

Mrs. Arthur H. Ellis
Fund Haising Chairman
National Youth Aliyah Committee

HADASSAH: Miss Henrietta Szold, Founder; Mrs. Samuel W. Halprin, National President; Mrs. Albert P. Schoolman, Co-Chairman Youth 
Aliyah Management Committee, Jewish Agency for Palestine; Mrs. Siegfried Kramarsky, National Youth Aliyah Chairman; Mrs. Charles E. 
Wyzanski, Jr., Vice-Chairman; Mrs. Arthur H. Ellis, Fund-Raising Chairman; Mrs. Jack S. Gordon, Chairman Interfaith Cooperation


